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9 August 2019 

 

 
George Winter 
request-587972-99be7835@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Mr Winter,  
 
Further to your request for information received on 9 July 2019 and allocated reference 
2019- 4755 please find our response below. 
 
Questions  
 
For the year 2018/2019: 
 
1. How much did Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust spend on confectionery (eg 
chocolate, crisps, sweets etc.) for resale to patients, visitors and the general public? 
 
2. How  much did Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust spend on sugar-sweetened 
beverages (SSBs) for resale to patients, visitors and the general public? 
 
3. How much profit was made from the sale of confectionery and SSBs? 
 
Response 
 

 Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust  does not supply sugar sweetened 
beverages, chocolate or fried crisps (we only supply baked products) this includes 
our ward and retail areas 

 
If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further, please 
contact the Information Governance team.  
 
If you are unhappy with the response provided, you may request an internal review. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Information Governance Team 
 
 
Re-use of information  
The above information provided is Trust copyright. You may re-use this Alder Hey 
Children’s NHS Foundation Trust copyright information in accordance with the Open 
Government Licence: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-
licence/version/2/ 
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